Adams, Chaney

Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
10/28/2016 12:21:49 PM

FW: Jasper County visit

From: Garzilli, Anthony [mailto:anthony.garzilli@morris.com]
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 12:15 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Jasper County visit

Hi Chaney,

This is Anthony Garzilli at the Jasper County Sun Times. | am writing about Gov. Haley’s visit to Ridgeland next week.
Jasper County Council Chairman Marty Sauls said he was thankful the governor will visit and said he’s encouraged by
Gov. Haley’s attentiveness toward Jasper County.

| am writing to see if Gov. Haley would like to comment on why she’s made visiting Jasper next week a priority and
what the public should know about her office’s interest in Jasper County going forward.

| also left a voice mail. The best number to reach me today is 912-656-3086.
| appreciate your help.

Thanks,

Anthony Garzilli

Jasper County Sun Times
Editor

843-726-6161
www.jaspersuntimes.com
anthony.garzilli@morris.com
Twitter: @JasperSunTimes
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